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28 January 2019 

 

Dear Parents 

Key Stage 2 Computer Club, Mondays 3.30pm-4.15pm 

 

Mrs Duffy will be running a KS2 computer club, taking place in school from 

Monday 4th February, 3.30pm to 4.15pm. The club will run until the Easter 

holidays, with the last club taking place on Monday 8th April. The club is open to 

all girls and boys in Key Stage 2.  

 

If you would like your child to take part in the club please complete the 

permission slip below and return to school on or before Thursday 31st January. 

 
Please note places are limited to 14 children. We will contact all interested 

parents on Friday 1st February to let you know if your child has a place. 

   

 

Many thanks, 

 

Mr Russell 

_________________________________________________________ 

 

I give permission for my child .......……………............................ to take part in KS2 

Computer Club. 

 

Please tick: 

I will collect my child from school at 4.15 pm. 

Or 

………………………………………………………… will collect my child from school at 4.15pm 

 

My emergency contact number is …………………..……………………… 

 

Signed …………………………………………….  

Broadmanor,  

North Duffield,  

Selby, 

North Yorkshire  

YO8 5RZ  

Telephone:  

01757 288487 
 

Head Teacher 

Mr Andrew Russell                 
E-mail: admin@northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk 

Website:  www.northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk 

                        

 

mailto:admin@northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk
http://www.northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk/

